
MEMO

TO: Weber Board of Education Members
Superintendent Jeff Stephens

FROM: Weber School District Fees Committee

DATE: February 14, 2022

SUBJECT: 2022 – 2023 SCHOOL FEES AND SPEND PLAN – SECOND READING 
___________________________________________________________________________________

The District Fee Committee is seeking Board of Education approval on the School Fees and Spend Plan 
for the 2022-2023 school year.  We are asking for the Board to acknowledge the suggested changes made 
to these fees schedules.  You will find changes indicated in red or crossed out on the schedules.  This 
information you are viewing was gathered by working with the Fees Committee, who in return shared 
information with their schools and departments for feedback.  On February 2, 2022, the changes and 
updates made to the School Fees and Spend Plan was presented to the Board and also open for public 
comment for a first reading.  With no concerns from the Board or the public from that first reading, we 
would like to present the 2022-2023 School Fees and Spend Plan to the Board, for a second reading.  This 
meeting is also open to public comment.  

The District Fees Committee believes this updated Fees Schedule and Spend Plan creates transparency 
for the schools, students and communities, it also creates equity for all students. 

If there are no questions or concerns from either the Board or the public, we, as the Fees Committee, 
would like to ask the Board for final approval to the 2022-2023 School Fees and Spend Plan.


